
Thank you for purchasing one of our reconditioned Turbos.

We supply the sensor shown below unattached as this is prone to damage in transit.

When returning your core unit, we request you do the same as failure to do so could result 
in the surcharge not being refunded if it is received damaged.  Unfortunately, the sensor is 

not currently available separately.

It is recommended that the sensor is unbolted and packed separately before removing the 
turbocharger from the vehicle.

    
If you have any questions, please speak to Martin Scott.

0044 1455 299781

martin@flyingspares.co.uk


